
 WBSC  Board Meeting 
 

May 11, 2020 at  7 pm; conducted via ZOOM due to COVID-19  

Attendance for Board Members / pool staff for 5/11/20: 

Mindy Cherrington 

Kelly Smith 

Michelle Pratt 

Rodney Massman 

Darren Klein 

Amanda Bartmess 

Jen Pierce 

Beth Dixon 

Nick Witthaus, webmaster 

Julie Schisler,pool manager 

Clayton Klein, asst pool manager 

Anne Sievers, swim team manager 

Absent: David Heath, Jen Pierce 

Reports from board members: 

Mindy—will continue to monitor situation on when pool can and will open. Mindy keeps getting lots of 
questions from members.  It is unknown at this point when or if opening can occur.  Pool will be a 2-
week process to fill and open. The pool has an area of 3500 sq ft for swimming and 3x that for a sitting 
area, so social distancing is possible. Mindy will prepare a letter for members explaining issues and 
possibilities of opening and implications of social distancing at a pool. Board members will read and 
comment on the rough draft and it will then be sent to members. 

Rodney-Will plan a zoom meeting for the next meeting which will be May 13 to further discuss all these 
issues.  

 Pool manager Julie Schisler has concerns because many of the guards need training and there is 
currently nothing available d/t COVID 19, and the city is not currently giving lifeguard training. 

 
Anne Sievers---a  lot of families have questions, but if and when we have a season we will be 
ready to go, if the majority of league doesn’t go there will be no swim team, but WBSC can do 
clinics instead.  Meeting adjourned 752 pm. 


